
Due to some staffing challenges Dynacare will not be able to provide lab 
services at WECHC on Wednesday and Friday mornings for the weeks of 
November 9, 16 and 23.  They will still be open on Tuesday and Thursday 
afternoons.

In the event that you require fasting bloodwork, Dynacare lab at Newbury 
Hospital is open every morning from 8:00 am until 12 noon. If you have 
questions, you can call the Newbury site at 519-693-6923.

If your requisition is kept at WECHC and you want to go to Newbury 
Dynacare, please contact WECHC at 519-768-1715 to have the requisition 
faxed to Newbury.  

NOTE: Dynacare's Newbury website states that faxed requisitions will 
not be available at the location until 24 hours after faxing.

Sincerely,

Dynacare Management
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